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SUBJECT 

Positive advice from the Systems & Control (S&C) Program Committee (PC) regarding the 
proposed change of the compulsory courses as listed in the EER-S&C 

Dear Dr. Korsten, 

University of Twente (UT) is registered at the Dutch Chamber of Commerce under nr. 501305360000.

 

P.O. Box 217 
7500 AE Enschede 
The Netherlands 
www.utwente.nl 

In their meeting of September 29, 2022, and additional email conversation, the Systems & Control 
Program Committee has discussed your letter about the “Adaptation of the EER-S&C regarding 
compulsory courses” of August 23, 2022. 
The Program Committee agrees with your proposal to offer students the option to complete the 
new course “Modelling, Dynamics, and Kinematics” (202200101) instead of the existing course 
“Modelling and Simulation” (191211110) in their core programme. With this alternative it is still 
guaranteed that the learning goals of the programme are met, while some difficulties in the course 
planning can be avoided. Hence we fully support your proposal. 

If you have any further concerns/questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Sarthak Misra Dr. Ronald Aarts,  
Co-chair S&C PC Co-chair S&C PC 


